
March 2018 

As we near the end of the third nine weeks, please take some time to talk to 

your children about their grades and classes.  Report Cards will go out after 

Spring Break, but it is important that conversations are started now with your 

children and their teachers if there is a problem.  Our teachers are always will-

ing to talk to parents in a conference, via email, or on the phone, and input 

from parents is greatly appreciated.  It takes all of us to work together to help 

our children be successful.   

We are looking forward to Spring Break, and eager to get back so that we can 

get in the right mindset for testing!  Have a safe and enjoyable Spring Break! 

 

Educationally yours, 

Mrs. Comeletia Pyatt, Principal 

A Note From Your Principal: 

OUR MISSION IS TO PROVIDE 
OPPORTUNITIES THAT 

NURTURE, CHALLENGE, AND 
GUIDE ALL STUDENTS TO 
ACHIEVE THEIR MAXIMUM 
POTENTIAL AND BECOME 

RESPONSIBLE, PRODUCTIVE, 
RESPECTFUL CITIZENS, AND 
LIFE-LONG LEARNERS IN AN 

EVER-CHANGING, 
CULTURALLY DIVERSE 

WORLD BY OFFERING AN  
ACADEMICALLY AND 
TECHNOLOGICALLY 

CHALLENGING  
CURRICULUM. 

A TITLE I SCHOOLTLE 

THE GROWL 

   IMPORTANT 

DATES 

 Move Up Day 5th 

Grade 

 Tech Fair @ WIS 

 1/2 Day  

Move Up Day       

8th Grade 

Spring Break 

April 2-6 

 

 

 

 

 

CARVERS BAY MIDDLE 

www.cbm.gcsd.k12.sc.us 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
2018-2019 

 
            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      TEACHER OF THE YEAR          SUPPORT STAFF OF YEAR 
 
     MRS. NORINE FRAISER      MS. LAWANDA JONES 



  
 
 

JONTASIA DEAS ELLA TANNER 

 

Math Curriculum Night 

 

AMBRY WHEELER 

JUDGEMENT: 

THE ABILITY TO MAKE A SOUND 

DECISION OR 

FORM AN    

OPINION 
 

 

Interpreter and  

Sign Language Club Sponsor 

The Math Department sponsored 

Math Curriculum Night on March 

15.  Parents and students       

participated in games of Kahoot to 

test their math skills.  There was 

also jars filled with candy for par-

ticipants to use their estimation 

skills in order to win the prize in-

side the jars!  Thank you to the 

Math Department for this fun, in-

teractive experience for parents 

and      students! 


